CITY OF BURNABY

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL (GRANTS)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS:

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendation for Council's approval:

#64/96 B.C. Federation of Labour

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a grant in the amount of \$450.00 (\$2.25 per dinner x 200 people) be awarded to the B.C. Federation of Labour towards hosting the 1st Annual Labour Community Christmas Dinner.

REPORT

An application was received requesting that the City of Burnaby support the 1st Annual Labour Community Christmas Dinner. Union members in Burnaby and New Westminster would like to give something back by way of inviting members of the Burnaby and New Westminster communities who will not be fortunate enough to have a Christmas dinner at home, to attend the 1st Annual Labour Community Christmas Eve dinner from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. (two sittings) at the ICTU Hall, 707 - 12th Street, New Westminster, B.C.

Request: \$2 - \$3 per person (300 people) Council Previously Awarded Nil

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of \$450.00 be awarded to the B.C. Federation of Labour towards the 1st Annual Labour Community Christmas Eve dinner.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor L. Rankin, CHAIR

Councillor D. Corrigan, Member

Councillor C. Redman Member

COPY - CITY MANAGER
- DIRECTOR FINANCE